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DPS	
  Weekend	
  Away	
  in	
  Donegal 
 
There was much ado last weekend as 18 members of the club ventured to the 
northwest to spend the weekend in Donegal. What fabulous scenery and what 
interesting weather! We had the pleasure to stay in Óstan Caisleáin Óir in Annagry. 
Out thanks go to the members of staff whose friendliness and quality of service 
ensured that everyone had a great time. 

 

 
Dave Donlon seeks the perfect vantage near Illanamarve 

 

 
Tony McDonnell does the hokey pokey on Carrick Finn beach 
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Fearless Dave Martin will scale any height to get the perfect picture 
 

While Mark English is not afraid to get his feet wet 
 

The general consensus from everyone who was on the trip was that we must come 
back again next year. There was so much to see. The landscapes were so varied 
within this region from the forest and lakes of the Poison Glen to the mountains 
within Glenveagh National Park and the seascapes all along the coast.  


